
IMMEDIATE ACTION 

SERVICE IQIQ8il. 
Sjjr-®:1 BULLETIN 

NUMBER 135 March 29, 1955 

SUBJECT: Fuel Selector Valve Pointer 

MODELS AFFECTED: All PA-20 and PA-22 

There is a possibility that the pointer on the fuel selector valve may have 
been installed Incorrectly on some of the Model PA-20 and PA-22 airplanes. 
Conceivably, the pointer could rotate with the result that there would be a 
false Indication as to which tank the supply of fuel was coming from. 

It is requested that all fuel selector valve handles bE! Inspected and that, 
if necessary, the handles be disassembled and reassembled In accordance 
with the sketch on the reverse side of this letter. 
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